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Huey, Lorilyn (UTC)

From: jim@wmcmovers.com
Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 4:07 PM
To: Maxwell, Amanda (UTC); Pearson, Rayne (UTC); Roberts, Andrew (UTC)
Subject: NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO SUBMIT WRITTEN COMMENTS and NOTICE OF ITEM TO BE HEARD AT 

OPEN MEETING 
Attachments: Scan_0092.pdf

External Email 

Good Afternoon Amanda – 
 
Reference:  Inquiry to determine Appropriateness of updates to Tariff No. 15-C in 
Consolidated Dockets TV-210535 and TV-210812, service date May 12, 2023. 
 
Please find attached an interim response from the Washington Movers Conference to 
the UTC “Inquiry to determine the appropriateness of updates to Tariff 15-C in 
Consolidated Dockets TV-210535 and TV-210812”.  
 
The UTC inquiry contains new proposed changes to the UTC Intrastate HHG Tariff No. 
15-C not previously discussed with the WMC, yet are set to go to an Open Meeting 
with the UTC Commissioners on June 29, 2023. 
 
To be open and fair, the Utilities and Transportation Commission must schedule a 
discussion meeting with all appropriate parties to sit down around a conference table 
and openly discuss all proposed changes to the UTC Intrastate HHG Tariff No. 15-C 
perceived to be needed prior to being presented to the UTC Commissioners at an 
Open Meeting. 
 
Thank you Amanda. 
 
Jim Tutton, Jr., Executive Director 
WMC 
 
Office:     (253) 328-5641 
Cell:        (206) 499-9216 
Email:     jim@wmcmovers.com 
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